
Yate Town Council 
would like to hear your 

views 

 

 

We are at the early stages of 
a potential new project to 
bring allotments to your 

community.  

 

Please read inside for more 
details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can also email us at: 
info@yatetowncouncil.gov.uk 

Telephone us: 866506 

 

Visit our website: 
www.yatetowncouncil.gov.uk 

 

“Like” us on Facebook ‘Yate Town 
Council’ 

 “Follow us” on Twitter   
  @yatetowncouncil 

 

The Town Council aims to improve the 
quality of life for the residents of Yate. 

We will endeavour to encourage and 
promote the best social and environmental 
practices for the town of Yate by managing 
services, assets and the resources of the 
Town Council for the benefit of the local 

community.  

Getting in Touch  

There are several ways to 
get in touch with               

Yate Town Council: 

Please contact your local 
Yate Town  

Councillors directly by 
phone or post –they would 
love to hear your thoughts 
about this, or email at the 

address over the page. 
 

Your local Councillors are: 

 

• Councillor Tony Davis  

 Tel: 01454 881495 

 11 Lydbrook Close,  
 Yate, BS37 4HS 

and 

• Councillor Cheryl Kirby 

 Tel: 01454 856495 

 213 Dovecote, Yate, 
 BS37 4PF 

www.yatetowncouncil.gov.uk 

mailto:info@yatetowncouncil.gov.uk


 

Yate Town Council is in the initial 
stages of talking to local people 
about the idea of putting a small 

community allotment in your area.  

 

One of the most commonly 
requested facilities which local 
people ask us to provide as a 

Town Council are allotments for 
local people. 

Allotments have been cited as a 
significant source of both physical 

activity and positive mental and 
social wellbeing. 

 

We have the start of an idea how 
we might be able to do this and 
how it could work— and we are 
really hoping to hear your views 

and receive feedback about it 
before we decide if and             

how to go ahead.  

We think that using a small 
section of the land at Rodford 

Field may work. It would only be 
small; most of the land would stay 
as it is currently - as open space 

for general use.  

  

 We know that the open space is well 
used and much loved, so we have 

no plans to change that or take that 
away from residents.  

We are potentially considering using 
a  small section -  less than half of 

the area -  as shown below, to make 
a few allotment plots; some would 

be half plot sized and others quarter 
plot sized. 

The field is shown below and 
outlined in red, and the potential 

allotment plots are                     
drawn onto the map. 

 

First Steps 

Yate Town Council is actively 
talking to Abbotswood Action 
Group about the idea at the 

moment.  

We would also like to hear from 
you as a local resident if you 

have any thoughts you’d like to  
share about this idea.  

 

We are also considering creating 
a small ‘test plot’ as a first 

step. This will help us to see if 
the idea could work and 

identify any problems at an 
early stage.  

 

If you have any feedback you 
would like to share, please 

get in touch using the 
details on the back of the 

leaflet before 31st May 
2021 please. 


